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Our Ref: DLlB/FOI/31-01-22  
 
Date: 22 February 2022 
 
Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act, received on 31 January 
2022 reference number FOI/31/01/22. I can confirm that Health Education and Improvement Wales 
(HEIW) has completed a search of its records and established that it does hold information falling within 
the confines of your request. Please find our response to your request below.   
 
I have a longstanding action that has arisen from the Mental Health and Learning Disabilities 
Nurse Workforce meeting to find out about attrition rates for Student Nurses/pre-Registration 
studying Mental Health in Swansea University and studying Learning Disabilities in the University 
of South Wales over the past 10 years.  
 
Swansea University - BA Hons Nursing: Mental Health  
 

2011/12 2012/13 2013/14 2014/15 2015/16 2016/17 2017/18 2018/19 2019/20 2020/21 

3% 5% 4% 8% 1% 8% 6% 3% 7% 14% 

 
University of South Wales – BA Hons Nursing: Learning Disabilities  
 

2011/12 2012/13 2013/14 2014/15 2015/16 2016/17 2017/18 2018/19 2019/20 2020/21 

7% 4% 5% 8% 7% 11% 12% 4% 9% 6% 
 

Please note attrition is provided as a percentage of starters in each year, and these figures are based 
on the monitoring returns submitted by the Universities.   
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